
 GRADUATE COUNCIL  
 Minutes of the Meeting of February 5, 2013 
 3:30 p.m., Room 207 of the Guillot University Center 
 

The Graduate Council met at 3:30 p.m. on Tuesday, February 5, 2013, in Room 207 of 
the Guillot University Center.  Dr. Lee Renfroe, Chairperson, presided.  The following members 
were present:  Dr. Lynn Aquadro, Dr. Wendy Darby, Dr. Melvin Davis, Dr. Kerry Gatlin, Dr. 
Daniel Hallock, Dr. Vagn Hansen, Ms. Kerrie Holloway, Dr. Victoria Hulsey, Dr. Lisa Keys-
Mathews, Dr. Brett King, Ms. Stephanie Luman, Dr. Jim Riser, Ms. Tina Sharp, and Dr. John 
Thornell.  Attending as guests were:  Greg Carnes, Craig Robertson, Russ Darracott, and Jill 
Simpson. 

 
Approval of the minutes of the meeting of January 17, 2013 
 
 Dr. Riser moved approval and Dr. Darby seconded the motion.  The motion was 
approved unanimously. 
 
Consideration of the request from Professional and Interdisciplinary Studies for changes in the 

– 

PRS 540 (as approved by Council of Academic Deans) 
 
 Dr. Riser moved approval and Dr. Keys-Mathews seconded the motion.  The motion was 
approved unanimously. 

 
Consideration of the request from the College of Business for changes to MBA guidelines 

682 
 
 Dr. King moved approval and Dr. Keys-Mathews seconded the motion.  The motion was 
approved unanimously. 

 
Consideration of the request from the College of Education to add an ALSDE requirement for 
international transcript evaluation 
 
 Dr. Darby moved approval and Dr. Riser seconded the motion.  The motion was 
approved unanimously. 




